PARKE-DAVIS

Pharmaceutical Research Divisior
Warnes Lamben Company

August 27, 1990

Mr. Roy Caniano, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safely

U. 8. iuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

SECOKD RESBPONBE TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION,
LICENBE # 21-01443-06, DOCRET # 030-047%4¢

Dear Mr. Caniano:

In response to the June 29, 1990 Notice Of Violation concerning

eating and drinking in restricted areas the following actions
have been taken.

1. As described in our July 24 letter, senior management in
each department was notified and asked to take appropriate
actions to prevent further vicolations in their areas. The
senior managers have informed they staff of the irnfraction

and instructed them to comply with the no eating and
drinking rule.

Senior mangers have also instituted audit procedures %c
monitor the restricted areas for infractions. Department
supervisors or the department’s Safety Committee will
conduct quarterly inspections of restricted areas and inform

department managers of any problems found and corrective
actions taken.

The RSO will look for infractions during the quarterly
radiation safety audits required by our License. Department
managements will be inform if problems are found and the RSO
wil) request written notification of corrective actions.
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Parke-Davis is in compliance with License condition 23 referring
to eating and drinking in areas where radioactive materials are
used. Monitoring programs to prevent further violations are also
in place.

Please contact me if these actions are not an acceptable response
to the violation.

Thank You.
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‘Georqe Kreick
Safety Manager
Parke-Davis Research

cc: Don Barnett



